T.Marzetti

A LANCASTER COLONY COMPANY

November 2, 2023
To: Our Valued Customers & Brokers

Re: Product News — Update NY Bakery Breadstick Inventories

As previously announced in September, NY Bakery took a week of downtime the week of
September 25%, 2023 to install improvements to the production line which run Foodservice
Breadsticks. This project has improved overall production capacity on the Foodservice
Breadstick lines. However, demand for the New York Bakery Foodservice Breadsticks remains
elevated. As a result of this driver, our available inventory has not grown as quickly as we had
planned. Marzetti will continue to monitor open orders and potentially reducing the amounts
on order for the remainder of 2023 as a means of protecting service for existing customers.
These reductions will be temporary in nature.

Attached is a list of SKU’s that could be affected by open order reductions.

Material Number
10081 - NYB BRDSTK 6" GAR 1/12.5LB
15021 - NYB BRDSTK WHT GAR WG 1/13.5LB 2609>
15022 - NYB BRDSTK 8" 1/111LB
15023 - NYB BRDSTK WHEAT W WG 1/12LB 26957
15025 - NYB BRDSTK 6" MINI 1/111L8 2695€
15026 - NYB BRDSTK 8" GAR 1/12.5LB 26970

Thank you for your continued support of the T. Marzetti Foodservice business.

Sincerely,

Jay Crown
Vice President Field Sales & Distribution
Foodservice Division

cc: Kristin Bird, Marzetti Customer Service, Marzetti Regional Managers
T. Marzetti Company
380 Polaris Parkway - Suite 400 - Waesterville, Ohio 43082 - (614) 846-2232 . Fax (614) 846-8330 . www.tmarzetticompany.com



